## Cameron Veterans Middle School Developing 21st Century Learners

2017 Summer School Program



Who: All Cameron R-I Students going into grades 4-9
What: A day of hands-on learning centered around an

an astronomy theme

Where: Cameron Intermediate School (Get a Cameron Dragon's bag the first day of classes!)
When: May 31 - June 27, 7:30AM-1:30PM (Bus transportation included)

(Breakfast and Lunch will be served!)

## Please join us for a summer of fun!

(Please return the bottom portion and k	eep the top for your records.)
Student	Grade Level <b>Next Year</b>
Bus # Car Rider Parent/Guardian Information:	Walker
Name	Home Phone
Address	
Cell Phone	Email
Emergency Contact Information:	
Name	Relationship to Student
Address	
	Home Phone  ded for PowerSchool. If information regarding health issues,

transportation, or demographics needs to be updated, please contact either CIS or CVMS.

Dear Parents,

Cameron School District is providing the community an exciting learning experience during our summer school session. The curriculum will be centered around a central astronomy theme. Our summer school program will provide an opportunity for students to experience over 60 hours of advanced academic preparation for the year ahead, as well as to review and apply previously learned skills and knowledge. Summer school will help students meet targeted educational goals using innovative, research based teaching strategies and integrated technology.

We like to reward students for their hard work, dedication, and effort through an incentives program being implemented. Students will be eligible to receive **prizes** if they come to school, exhibit a positive attitude, demonstrate proper behavior code of conduct, and work to improve their achievement. And, as in past years, all of our students who demonstrate outstanding attendance will be well rewarded with an **Attendance Recognition** ranging from \$50 for "near perfect" attendance to \$100 for "perfect attendance". The attendance recognition will be mailed during the month of July.

We hope everyone will take advantage of this learning experience we have created for your student! Look at the information on the back of this letter. Questions or concerns please contact Mr. Wernimont at <a href="mailto:mwernimont@cameronschools.org">mwernimont@cameronschools.org</a> or 816-882-1041.

Sincerely,

Mr. Wernimont